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Tricia is an active member of Sagebrush 
 Service Unit. She held a cookie kickoff last 
month to get the girls and families excited 
about cookie sales. She is currently planning 
our International Thinking day which sold 
out - can't wait to see the results next week! 
Additionally, she has in the works a  
Camporee for one of the Cadette journeys this 
April. Girl Scouts definitely benefits from  
Tricia's energy and motivation and Sagebrush 
is glad she's a part of our team.  
 
Thank you, Tricia! 


